
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th March 2025 

 

EYFS Trip to Kenyon Hall Farm 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to you to share details about an upcoming trip that we have planned for the children I 
EYFS. We are excited to share that we have booked a visit to Kenyon Hall Farm, which will take place 
on Friday 4th July 2025.  
 
This will be a full-day trip during school hours so children should be dropped off and collected from 
school as usual. Children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a packed lunch. If 
you would like your child to have a packed lunch provided by school, please choose an option via the 
link provided. Alternatively, if you prefer to send a packed lunch from home, it must be in a named, 
throw-away bag. Please note, home-packed lunches should not contain sweets, fizzy drinks, anything 
containing nuts, or glass bottles. 
 
This is a trip that we have been on before with previous year groups and it has always been very 
successful. It is an engaging, practical way to deliver and embed learning beyond the classroom. The 
trip will be linked to the children’s Understanding the World learning, specifically as part of their 
Growing topic. The children will explore topics such as growing plants, the life cycles of seeds, and 
healthy eating. The day’s activities will include: 

• Fruit picking 
• Tractor and trailer tour of the farm 
• A lesson about food and farming 

 
As this trip is an optional extra, the cost will be £21.50 per child, which includes transport. Permission 
forms and payments should be completed online via Parentmail by Monday 9th June 2025. 
 
Important Information: 

• If your child has asthma or requires any medication, please ensure they bring their inhaler or 
medication with them on the day. Without this, they will not be able to attend. You can 
complete the ‘Administered Medication Form’ at the school office for any medicines your child 
may need. 

• As the trip will involve a lot of outdoor activities, please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately for the weather. If it's sunny, please make sure they have a sunhat and 
suncream, and if it's rainy, please send them with a suitable raincoat. 
 

We are looking forward to this wonderful learning experience for the children, and we appreciate your 
support in making this a successful trip. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss L Hardman 
EYFS Year Group Lead 



 
 
 
EYFS trip to Kenyon Hall Farm 
 
Please click on the following link to give permission for your child to attend this trip and to let school 
know if a packed lunch is required. 
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium please also complete the permission form via the link and 
school will arrange payment –  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XQh8GKrQxz 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XQh8GKrQxz

